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Good Afternoon,
 
I write to you in response to the attached relating to ‘The Net Zero Teesside Project’
 
I note in your letter that a RFI was sent in June 2020,  unfortunately the property manager that
was in post has now left the business so this may account for why the request has not be
fulfilled.
 
However, I can confirm that we do have two sites that may be of concern:
 
Redcar ATE - REGENT STREET, Cleveland, TS10 3EZ
 
Redcar RS236 - UNIT 5 REGENT WALK, REDCAR, TS10 3FB
 
I would also recommend that there is enquiries made with Openreach around any ductwork and
cabling to be considered. This should be done by contacting  (Openreach – ‘Dial
before you dig’).
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me directly.
 
Kind regards,

Kristian
 
Kristian Xavier Nicholson
Regional Property Portfolio Professional
Property & Facilities Services
M:
E: @BT.com
 






	The Net Zero Teesside Project - RFI (BT).pdf
	Net Zero Teeside (002).pdf



